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DALLAS--Presidents of three national neuroscience organizations hail
from Texas: W. Kemp Clark, M.D., president of the American Association of
Neurological Surgeons (Dallas); Vicki Stockton, R.N., C.N.R.N., president
of the American Association of Neurosurgical Nurses (Houston) and Fletcher
Lee, M.D., president of the Congress of Neurological Surgeons (San Antonio,)
The photo was taken in Boston last month, at the 50th Anniversary
Annual Meeting of the AANS, where Clark assumed his position as president.
Clark and Lee lead the two largest neurosurgical associations in the country,
with memberships of over 2,400 and 2,200 respectively. Stockton was installed
as president of the 1,200 member AANN at that association's annual meeting,

which was also held in Boston.
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